
October 6, 1947

Dear Sir:

We were very teased to hear of your
reception of our station. It is very
nice to know that people such as yowsoilf
take such an interest in a new station
trying to get started.

We do verify your reception tth our log
at TFRC.

Sincerely,

Piedmont Carolina Bd/cst CO.
R svil e,,fNorth Carolina

L. H. 4,1exelnder

Chief Engineer
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